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13 May 2017
Dear Parents and Cadets:
Subject:  Annual Review – June 10, 2017
We will be conducting our 74th Annual Review on Saturday, June 10, 2017 and will be seated by 1230 hrs at our headquarters at R.C.S.C.C. Repulse.

This is the last formal parade of the year where the cadets will be inspected and put on displays and demonstrations for parents and dignitaries.  We will also be giving out awards and medals to cadets that have worked hard over the last training year.

To prepare for this very important day, we will be having some extra practices for the entire Ship’s Company.  There will be a practice on Sunday May 28th from 1230-1530, and Saturday June 3rd from 0900 -1200 hrs.  It is imperative that all cadets be out to this extra practice. Dress will be Civilians with drill boots
All cadets are to report to the corps at 0800 hrs with full uniform on a hanger, marked with their name and prepared for inspection.  Cadets are permitted to wear civies during the morning preparation for Annual.

All parents are welcome to attend this parade and guests are welcome.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and we look forward to seeing you on Saturday, June 10, 2017.

Yours Aye,

D. Anderson CD2
Lieutenant(N)

Commanding Officer
R.C.S.C.C. 132 Repulse
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